
Gordon 

 

Further to my previous response to your e-mail, and to our brief conversation this morning, I can confirm that 

DB Schenker is content with the process which you intend to adopt regarding disclosure of information deemed 

to be commercially sensitive.  Please do not hesitate to contact me if you require further input from DB 

Schenker. 

 

Regards 

 

Stewart Smith 
Industry Contracts Manager 
 

DB Schenker Rail (UK) Ltd 
c/o Westbury Down Yard Offices 
Station Approach 
Westbury 
BA13 4HP 

 


